
Kirk Park Boardwalk 
 
On Tuesday, September 13, 2016, the Department of Land Acquisition and 
Management and the East Hampton Trails Preservation Society (EHTPS) worked 
together to build boardwalks over a section of Paumanok Path through Kirk Park in 
Montauk.  This section of trail runs along the southern edge of Fort Pond and 
floods often.  The newly installed boardwalks will keep hikers’ boots above water 
when the water level is high.  The volunteer effort of EHTPS and their donation of 
building material is greatly appreciated by the Town and local trail users. 

 


